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Friday 25th October 2018 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 
  

I trust that you are well and looking forward to the half-term break. 
  

We have spoken to the children about ways in which they can stay safe at this 

time of year which is particularly exciting to them as it is not just a holiday, but 

also Halloween and Bonfire Night. It is also the time of year when the clocks go 

back and the dark nights draw in. Our children’s safety is the most important 

thing to us all and together we can help them to stay nice and safe whilst 

having lots of fun! 
  

To help to keep our school family safe, we again thank those of you who park 

safely and considerately around our lovely school. By doing this, we can all 

contribute to a safer environment and community. 
  

When we return after the break, we will be supporting the Royal British Legion by 

selling poppies and other exciting poppy-branded gifts. These will be on sale in 

school every day of the first week, as we prepare for the centenary of the end 

of World War I. There will be a number of remembrance activities in school and 

in your community and Parish with which we can all be involved. 
  

Hopefully you have had the opportunity to visit our sparkly new website 

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk and found it to be a useful part of your school. 
  

Just to remind you that we return to school on Monday 5th November 

(Remember, remember, school re-opens on the fifth of November!). 
  

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support of your school over 

the first half-term, it is something which is greatly appreciated by the whole staff 

team and Trustees. 

 
 

Have a wonderful break, 

 

The St. Werburgh’s Team 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/

